
 

 

 

Wednesday 1st September 2021 
 

Dear Parents, 
Re: Return to school 

 
Tomorrow your child will return to school and I am writing to inform you of changes I have made to 
reflect Step 4 of the Government Roadmap introduced back at the end of July. 
 
We no longer need to maintain ‘bubbles’ and so the children will enter school like they did 18 months 
ago: 
Year 1 between 8.45am and 8.55am through the Reception Gate. 
Years 2 to 6 between 8.45am and 8.55am through the Junior Gate. 
No parents will be allowed beyond the gates in the mornings.  If you need to speak to a teacher, please 
make an appointment by using the year group email. 
 
The end of the day procedure does not differ too much: 
Year 1 leave at 3pm and parents enter the infant playground like they did in July to collect their children 
who will be lined up on the playground. 
Years 2 to 6 leave at 3.10pm and parents enter the junior playground like they did in July to collect their 
children who will be lined up on the playground and leave using the Recycling Gate. 
 
Please be patient with the updated procedures as they usually take a couple of days to settle down.  
May I remind parents for the need to maintain social distancing and I recommend the wearing of face 
coverings within the vicinity of our school. 
 
The whole staff is very much looking forward to welcoming your child back to school.  Please be 
reminded that summer uniform may still be worn up until the October half-term. 
 
 Please do not hesitate to get in touch if you require any further information. 
 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
 
Julian Rakowski  
Headteacher 


